
 

Welcome to the May edition of the Bruce Thiele Red Wine Club newsletter. 
 
As the weather turns colder our thoughts turn to warming reds, luscious fortifieds , lamb 
shanks and puddings. 
For the May event we weren’t disappointed as Winter Creek Wines showed us their 
magnificent suite of wines at the Barossa Junction. 
While we grazed on spring rolls, meat balls, samosas, dim sims, cheeses and dips some 
Sparkling Chardonnay Pinot Noir cleansed our palate in preparation for more Winter 
Creek Wines. 

Proprietor Pam Cross presented a structured 
tasting of the fine wines of the Southern 
Barossa.  Pam explained that to enhance the 
range, fruit is also sourced from the Adelaide 
Hills and Eden Valley.  To demonstrate the 
wisdom  Pam showed some superb Eden 
Valley Riesling and Adelaide Hills Sauvignon 
Blanc.  These medal winning whites were 
followed by “The Old Barossa Blend”, the 
Southern Barossa Shiraz and the flagship Saint 
Urban Barossa Shiraz, all medal winners in 

their own right. 
Fortifieds followed with a unique Fortified 
Riesling named “The Jazzie” after Pam’s 

granddaughter.   “The Sommelier” a superb Tawny blended with material averaging 25 
years was served with dessert followed by a youthful 06 vintage Shiraz. 
 
Two door prizes were drawn and it 
proved to be Simon Granfield’s night, 
taking home a triple gift pack of Winter 
Creek Wines while Tony Impett grabbed a 
bottle of “The Old Barossa blend” 
 
Keep these dates free: 
June 26th  
Rowland Flat Community Centre 
Our new home opposite Orlando’s old 
tasting rooms.  Look for the balloons! 
 
July 24th 
Our Birthday fling at Paracombe Winery 
 
 
 

Dean, Jeff, Ian and Peter talk with Pam Cross 

All smiles at Barossa Junction 


